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December 12, 1978 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you so much for your letter of October 3rd. I am truly 
sorry your first letter was never answered and that your second 
letter has taken so long to be answered. Let me assure you 
that the reason your 1st letter was never anwered was because 
at that time no one was really in charge of Public Affairs, but, 
let it be known that I am now the Public Affairs Director (I was 
the Sales Correspondent) and you can be sure that all letters 
will be answered, late but sure. 

Getting back to your letter, it is really good to know that WBMJ 
is enjoyed outside of Puerto Rico (would you believe that in the 
outskirts of the island , the station does not meet the frequency 
necessaty,to reach these listeners?). 

The DJ you mention in your letter is Moonshadow, he is our ßh1 DJ. 
He now has a morning show (6AM-9AM) with a program full of satires. 
Since he's been on this particular program, the ratings have gone 
up tremendously. 

Well my friend if you are ever in San Juan, either give us a call 
or drop by, we would be more than happy to show you around the 
station. 

Very truly yours, 

MID-!CEAN BROADCASTING CORP. 

Public Affairs Director 
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Mid -Ocean Broadcasting Corporation, Penthouse One, Hotel Borinquen 
s / San Juan, Puerto Rico 00907 / Telephone 724-1190 Cable: Midocean 


